
Foreign Secretary call with Chinese
Foreign Minister – 28 July 2020
Foreign Secretary, Dominic Raab, spoke to Chinese Foreign Minister, Wang Yi,
on Tuesday 28 July.

http://www.government-world.com/foreign-secretary-call-with-chinese-foreign-minister-28-july-2020/
http://www.government-world.com/foreign-secretary-call-with-chinese-foreign-minister-28-july-2020/

